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Grand Knight 
Tom Guidroz 

(985) 868-1319 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Gregg Pellegrin 

(985) 868-6242 

    Financial Secretary   

Marvin Dupre 

(985) 873-8083 

In case of sickness or 

member death please 

contact one of the above. 

Knights of Columbus  

Insurance 

Dean Eschete 

Field Agent 
Cell   985-226-7675 
Fax   985-643-9789 
dean.eschete@kofc.org  

Annunziata 
Council  10612 

Knights of Columbus 
 

Monthly newsletter 
Publication  XXXV 

Vol.VII – MMXI 
Publisher and Editor 

 Rickie Boudwin 
Send council news to: 
pawpawrick@comcast.net 

or call (985) 851-4519 

Grand Knight’s Report       
My Brother Knights, 

     

 My brother knights it has been two years, which I have been privileged to  

        serve as your Grand Knight.  This is an office each knight should consider 

accomplishing.  You will have an overall look into the council’s workings.  

There will be a connection to other Grand Knights and Past Grand Knights 

through out the state.  I was blessed with an active council and plenty of active 

Past Grand Knights.  To everyone who has helped me through these past two 

years, I humbly say THANK YOU!  To all the officers for the upcoming term, 

I wish you the best of luck, and congratulations. 

    

   

 

 

 

 

           Knight of the Year                  Family of the Year 
 

       
       Rev Michael Bergeron              Russell and Annette Duet 

 
Knights of the Month     June    Family of the Month 

 

      
Darryl Domangue Deacon Connely Duplantis    T J and Barbara Nelson 

The 

  
 News 

   ANNUNZIATA Council 10612 

           Knights of Columbus 

 

For Correspondence: 

G K Tom Guidroz 

Council  10612 

     1804 Bamboo Dr 

   Houma, LA. 70363 

(985) 868-1319 

 

 Next K of C 

Business Meeting 

July 14, 2011   

7:00 pm 

 

 

Faithfully Yours; 

Gregg Pellegrin 
Gregg Pellegrin 

Past Grand Knight   

 



 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

BROTHER KNIGHTS    

Ryan J Giroir July 01 

Kenneth P Breaux July 03 

Burleigh J Ruiz July 06 

Lloyd J Hebert Sr July 09 

Peter E Woodward II   July 09 

Barry J Forsyth July 13 

Richard  Pierron July 14 

James D Bonvillian July 16 

Rickie F Guidry July 19 

Oneil P Malbrough July 25 

James A Burton Jr July29 

Roses are Red, Violets are Blue. 

Happy Birthday, to each of you. 

 

  

 

           Remember to use your 100 Form 

And ask a friend to join 

                  

 

 

 

        
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Be A Knight         

        Business Meeting July 14
th

  

                  Rosary     6:15 pm 

                  Meal         6:30 pm 

                  Meeting   7:00 pm             

            A big thank you, to Brother 

Marvin Dupre for preparing the 

meal for our June 09
th

 Meeting.  

 

Brother Mike Naquin  

will prepare the meal for  

our July 14
th

 meeting 
 

 

 

Father Glenn Father Glenn Father Glenn Father Glenn     

25252525
thththth

 Anniversary Anniversary Anniversary Anniversary    
 We had a very nice turn out 

for Fr Glenn’s 25
th

 Anniversary.  

We would like to thank all who 

came out to help.  The council 

cooked and served ten gallons of 

Chicken and Sausage Gumbo and 

Rice.   

Installation of Officers and Awards Banquet 
 

 We were sorry our incoming Grand Knight Tom 
Guidroz could not be with us for the installation. We are 
looking forward to working with him during the upcoming 
year. Congratulations to all of the newly elected officers 
for 2011-2012. 

Left to right front row: Jimmy Dietz, Al Voisin, Kervin 

Voisin, District Deputy Kimple Collins, Rev Michael Bergeron. 

Back Row: Marvin Dupre, Gregg Pellegrin, Johnny Naquin, 

Allen Trahan, Louis Savoie, Barry Forsyth, Errol Cunningham, 

Vincent Naquin, Mike Naquin, T J Nelson and Rickie Boudwin. 

HAPPY HAPPY HAPPY HAPPY     

            4444
THTHTHTH

 OF OF OF OF    

                                JULYJULYJULYJULY    

       Officers for 2011 – 2012 
Grand Knight   Tom Guidroz   

Deputy grand Knight Gregg Pellegrin  

Chaplain              Rev Michael Bergeron 

Recorder Kervin Voisin   

Treasurer  Barry Forsyth   

Financial Secretary Marvin Dupre 

Chancellor  Louis Savoie     

Advocate  Rickie Boudwin  

Warden  Johnny Naquin  

3 yr Trustee  Darryl Domangue 

2 yr Trustee  Allen trahan 

1 yr Trustee  TJ Nelson 

Lecturer  Vincent Naquin 

Inside Guard  Richard Naquin  

Outside Guard  Errol Cunningham 

 

 

 

  Holy family 
Assembly 2215 
 

Congratulates! 
 

Sir Knight Rickie Boudwin Sr 
Faithful Navigator 2011-2012 

 

Congratulations!!! 
To Dean Eschete 

upon his new 

appointment as the 
Knights of Columbus 

Insurance Field Agent. 

 
Contact Dean for all 

your Insurance needs at: 
 

Cell   985-226-7675 
Fax   985-643-9789 
dean.eschete@kofc.org 



 

Refreshments: 
July Meeting  
 
Sweets: Alice Ray  
Salty: Gayle Domangue  
Drinks: Sandra Dietz 
 
Door prize winner for 
June was Anne Voisin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 
 

 

    
  

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

    President’s Notes                  July   2011         
 

President 
Jean Naquin- 876-6480 

Vice President 
Sandra Dietz - 876-3388 

Recording Secretary 
Tama Forsyth - 851-5934 

Treasurer 
Barbara Nelson - 879-3136 

Corresponding Secretary
Anne Voisin – 876-0283 

Parliamentarian 
Gayle Domangue – 851-7129 

Auxiliary Birthday’s 
Dolores Dupre     July 14 
Melissa Hunter  July 24 
Daisy McElroy  July 25 
Heather Robichaux  July 25 
Patricia Samanie  July 26 

               

Thank You To: 
- Those that attended the Adoration 

of the Holy Eucharist. 
- Bonnie and Candie for the 

refreshments at our June meeting. 
- Everyone who helped with 

decorating for the installation 
banquet. 

- Everyone who attended and/or 
brought desserts to the banquet. 

- Everyone who helped with the 
membership drive after masses. 

         Hello ladies!  
  I am excited to be your new president and look forward to working 
with everyone over the next year.  Ellen has done such a wonderful job 
these past years and has set the bar high.  But with the help and support 
that our auxiliary members always give, I am sure we will be able to meet 
the challenge. 
 If anyone has any suggestions or ideas for the coming year, 
please feel free to share.  We are always looking for ways to move 
forward and support the knights and our church.  Remember that our 
meetings are the third Wednesday of each month with a rosary at 6:30 
and meeting immediately after. 

I hope to see some new faces with us, so if you have a friend who 
is interested in joining, ask them!   If they don’t have a family member 
who is a knight, all they need is you to sponsor them! 
 

2011-2012 Theme – Women of The Bible. 
 

July: Mary of Nazareth 
 

July 01: Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
July 02: Heritage Manor watermelon party? 
July 09: State Installation at St. Francis, 10:00 AM 
July 11-14: Dress code Unlimited uniform drive at Ellender HS 
July 21: Decorate for 4th Degree Installation Banquet at 5:30 PM 
July 22: 4th Degree Installation: Mass at 6 PM with banquet following 
July 23: Church fundraiser at Municipal Auditorium 
 -If you’re available to decorate, come to the auditorium at 9 AM 

 

Chairladies Corner  
 
Phone:  
 
Bonnie Savoie: If your e-
mail has changed or you 
are not getting any e-
mails about the auxiliary,  
please let Bonnie know 
(868-3438) or 
bcsavoie@att.net 

M

a 

y 

 

 

Yours in Christ, 

Jean Naquin 
Jean Naquin, President  
 



 

   

   

 

    

 

 

        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

       

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  

 

 

 

  

     

 

 

 

Reminder: Adoration of the Holy Eucharist  
Will be on Friday July 01, 2011 from   
8:30 am – 12:00  Please make an effort to attend. 
 
Auxiliary newsletter:  If I have not contacted you about 
receiving the newsletter by email, contact Rickie 
Boudwin at pawpawrick@comcast.net or at 851-4519. 
 
LLAA State Installation:  Will be held July 9th at St. 
Francis De Sales – mass at 10 AM with installation and 
banquet following.  Please attend if you can, your support 
will be most welcome!  If you wish, you can also attend the 
banquet after.  The costs is $24 and please call Ellen as 
soon as possible.  Remember you do not have to attend the 
banquet to attend the installation. 
 
Uniform Code:  Once again, we have been asked to 
 help with the uniform drive at Ellender Memorial High 
 School on Monday, July 11th through Thursday, July  
14th.  If you can help, please wear an orange t-shirt on 
 Monday, red on Tuesday, yellow on Wednesday, and  
Navy on Thursday. 
 
Ladies’ Social:  We are planning a ladies’ social for  
the first Tuesday in August, so mark your calendar.  
We will pick a place and time at the monthly meeting. 
 
Award Winners: Outstanding 8th Grade Catholic  
Youth Award winner is Brady Simon, son of Cindy and  
Brett Simon.  Seminarian of the Year is Cody  
Chatagnier.  Congratulations to both our winners! 
Annunziata Auxiliary President’s Award 2011 is Mary  
Meilan Annunziata Auxiliary Sister of the Year 2011 is  
Jean Naquin 
 
Dues: 2011-2012:  Dues are due.  The cost is $15 for  
the year.  Please make checks payable to Annunziata  
Kaycee Auxiliary.  They can be mailed to 311 Swan  
Ave., Houma, La. 70363.  You can also give the dues  
to any officer or pay them during the Membership  
Drive June 25 & 26 at all of the Masses.  Dues are due 
on July 1.  Consider asking a friend to join with you.   
We would love to see the inactive members become  
active in some way. 
 

  
Women of The BibleWomen of The BibleWomen of The BibleWomen of The Bible    

Mary of Nazareth                                        
Mary, commonly referred to as "Saint Mary", "Mother 

Mary", the "Virgin Mary", the "Blessed Virgin Mary", 

or "Mary, Mother of Jesus", was a Jewish woman of 

Nazareth in Galilee. She is identified in the New 

Testament and in Islam as the mother of Jesus through 

divine intervention.  The Immaculate Conception of 

Mary is, according to Roman Catholic doctrine, the 

conception of the Virgin Mary without any stain of 

Original Sin. It is one of the four dogmata in Roman 

Catholic Mariology. Under this aspect Mary is 

sometimes called Immaculata (the Immaculate One), 

particularly in artistic contexts. 

The New Testament begins its account of Mary's life 

with the Annunciation, when the angel Gabriel 

appeared to her and announced her divine selection to 

be mother of Jesus. Church tradition and early non-

biblical writings state that her parents were an elderly 

couple, Saint Joachim and Saint                             

Anne. The Bible records  Mary's                                   

role in key events of the life of                                

Jesus from his conception to his                       

Ascension. Apocryphal writings                                

tell of her subsequent death and                      

bodily assumption into heaven. 

The Immaculate Conception by                                 

Murillo, 1660, Museo del Prado, 

Spain 

     
          Auxiliary Officers for 2011-2012                  Sister of the Year Award                       Presidents Award 

                                                                                          Jean Naquin                                       Mary Melian 

 

    
 Gregg Pellegrin receives     Master of Ceremonies 

 Past Grand Knight Plaque          Allen Trahan 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

26 27 28 29 30 1 July 
Adoration of the 
Holy Eucharist 
8:30 to 12:00 

2  
Heritage 
Manor 
watermelon 
party? 

3 Happy 4th of 

July 

5 6    7  KC Dir 

Meeting 6:15 pm 

 

8 9 Aux State 
Installation at 
St. Francis, 
10:00 AM 
Youth softball   

10 11 Dress code 
Unlimited 
uniform drive at 
Ellender HS 
11

th
 – 14

th
  

12 13 Auxiliary 
Board meeting  

Ellen’s house 6 pm 
 

14   
KC Rosary 6:15 

pm Meal 6:30 pm 

Bus Mtg  7:00 pm 

15 

 
16 

Fais Do Do 

Dulac Home 

5 pm to 9 pm 

 

17 1st
 degree 

St Bernadette 

18 

19    
6:30 pm 4 th 

Degree KC Home 

Dulac 
 

20  
Auxiliary 6:30 pm 

Rosary, 

7:00 pm Bus Mtg 
 

21 Decorate 
for 4

th
 Degree 

Installation 
Banquet at 
5:30 PM 

22 Honor Guard 
Fourth Degree  

Mass 6 :30 

Installation  and   

Social following 

Annunziata 

Cafeteria 

23 Church 
fundraiser at 
Municipal 
Auditorium - 
decorate,  
at 9 AM 

 

24 

 

 

31 

25 

 

26 27 28 29 30 

Remember in Your Prayers the departed souls and families of:   
Floyd Duplantis and Raymond Kraemer. 
Remember in Your Prayers the sick and distressed members and families of: 
Steve Price, David Calloway, Marvin Dupre, Rickie Boudwin, Barbara Nelson, Lawrence LeBouef, 
Norma Naquin, Sam Stoufflet, Raymond Foret Sr, Odethel Pontiff, Ellen Ledet, Vanessa Abbott, Mary 
L Naquin, Richard Naquin, Peggy Henry, Donald McCullough, Danny Bergeron, Percy Bergeron, 
Homer Bland, Kimberly Domangue, Amy Cole, Carol Eschete & Curtis Eschete, Gloria Eschete, 
Margaret Eschete, Theresa Gaubert, Ken Hunter, Pam Kelly, Kurt LeBlanc, Harriet Pellegrin,  
Patricia Samanie, Bonnie Savoie, Martha Savoie, Tina Stropola, Adele Theriot, Owen Theriot, Evest 
Voisin Jr, Elgin Thibodeaux, Carmen Duplantis, Katlyn Meache, Kenneth Duplantis, Connie Girardi, 
The Dying, Priests, Religious, The Unborn, Right to Life, Special Intentions, The Unemployed, 
Vocations and all the intentions written in our prayer journal and are in our hearts. 
 
For future newsletters, if you have someone you would like to add to the prayer list or remove 
someone’s name, please call (876-6178) or email me. 
 

 

                    July              Calendar                                                2011  
 



 

   Knights of Columbus 
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Pray for our Seminarians 

What you are is God's gift to you; 

What you do with yourself, 

is your gift to God..  

 

Kervin Voisin and Allen Trahan presenting check from  

Tootsie Roll drive to School of Exceptional Chidren  

located on Houma Air Base. 

Happy Fourth of JulyHappy Fourth of JulyHappy Fourth of JulyHappy Fourth of July    

 

 

Update your beneficiaries 

Sometimes it is easy to overlook the simplest of things. 
 

Take the beneficiaries on your life insurance policies. If your policy was applied for and issued several years 

ago, it could very well be that the person you originally selected as the beneficiary is no longer the person you 

would want to receive the policy proceeds. If you bought the policy when you were single, for example, you may 

have named your parents as beneficiaries. If you have since married that should be updated to reflect your spouse 

or your children as beneficiaries. 
 

Most people list a primary beneficiary, who is specifically designated as the first in priority to receive policy 

proceeds. We also encourage the naming of a contingent beneficiary, an alternate person designated to receive 

policy proceeds, usually in the event that the original beneficiary pre-deceases the insured. 
 

Agents routinely call all policyholders for annual review appointments, usually near the anniversary date of 

your policy – the date it was originally issued.  One of the matters that discussed during this review is the status of 

your beneficiary designations. If they need updating, and they often do, the agent can complete the paperwork 

during that appointment. 

 

Terry Kennedy, General Agent 

985-649-2703 

Terry.kennedy@kofc.org 

 


